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Bill:   SB 0020 Vehicle Laws – Canceled, Revoked, and Suspended Driver Licenses 

Position:  Favorable   

Date:   January 27, 2021  

The Office of the Public Defender supports SB 0020, which would decriminalize 

displaying a cancelled, revoked or suspended license in certain circumstances. In recent sessions 

the legislature has removed criminal penalties for possessing a canceled, revoked, and suspended 

license in certain circumstances. This bill will merely continue that work by also decriminalizing 

displaying licenses in those conditions to a police officer. Therefore, we support a favorable 

report on this bill.  


